
 

 

Board Meeting 
October 22, 2020 

 

Zoom Virtual Attendance: 
 

 

Pastor Jeff Gates, Gary Clow, Sandra Clow, Tânya McLaren, Mac Heuser, Cam Witt 

(Joining the meeting at 7 p.m.): Pastor Matt, Pastor Dave, Pastor Lloyd, Mandy Banman 

 
 

6:30 p.m. The board and Pastor Jeff met together 

 

7:00 p.m. Pastor Dave shared details about the Starfish Backpack Program 
  

Motion: That the Starfish Backpack Program be adopted  

as a supported ministry of Midtown Church 
 

Moved: Gary Clow 

Seconded: Tanya McLaren 

 All in favour – Carried 

  

7:20 p.m.  Pastor Jeff left the meeting 
 

It was decided that we will have a special drive-through on  

Nov. 22 to thank Pastor Jeff for his 18 years of service.  
 

 The Pastor Appreciation Sunday will be postponed to February 

 

7:40 p.m. Tanya gave a brief financial report 

 

7:50 p.m. Tanya reported on the meeting with our accountants at MNP  
 

MNP presented us with a 90-page document. All parties including CCS and 

their accountant came together to discuss how to proceed. They presented 

four phases and how each is divided between MTC and CCS: 

• The purchase phase  

• The debt phase  

• Ongoing building cost 

• Ongoing operational cost 

 

8:10 p.m. Pastor Dave gave a report on the building progress and on our new offices.  

 

8:25 p.m. Mandy left the meeting. Discussion was had as to her hours. 


